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Comments: I am writing to urge the Forest Service to not allow the Pete Lien and Sons proposed mining project,

which would destroy the sacred site Pe'sla. Whatever the short term benefits may be, the long term costs are too

great, for the land and for the people. Since it is your responsibility to care for both land and people, this decision

should be a simple one: No.

 


